
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Amaravati, 10th February 2022 
 

SRMAP receives SWAYAM-NPTEL 'A' rating 
 

SRM University-AP is happy to announce that it was recognised by NPTEL SWAYAM as a 

valuable local chapter with an ‘A’ rating for the year Jan-Dec 2021. The rating is based on 

the performance of students who took the examinations for various SWAYAM courses.   

SWAYAM has awarded a plaque to SRM University-AP and a certificate of appreciation to Dr 

Satya Pramod Jammy for his role as the university local Coordinator. It is a great 

achievement for the young university.  

The philosophy behind this mode of education is to facilitate the interests of students who 

have an interest in courses that transcend the conventional curriculum and give them a 

unique edge over their peers. SRM University-AP encourages students to study these from 

SWAYAM and other MOOCs available. Their performance in the examinations conducted by 

SWAYAM will earn them grades and credits.  This was made available to the students for the 

first time in January 2021 which opened a plethora of opportunities to the students, and 

they have enjoyed this new learning possibility.  

In the year 2021, a total of 470 students registered for various courses. The pass percentage 

is a whopping 90%, there are 17 students in the top 5%, 4 students in the top 2% and one 

student in the top 1% of their respective courses. 69 % (321) of the students are in Elite and 

higher categories. 5% students received Elite+gold award, 30% receiving Elite+silver and 

35% receiving Elite certificates. 

Dr Satya Pramod Jammy is pleased with all the students for their active participation and 

their brilliant performance. Obtaining an ‘A’ grade in the first year of implementation stands 

as a testament to the academic excellence of SRM University-AP.  Dr Jammy is also thankful 

to all the department level coordinators, Dr Tapas, Dr Sreenivasulu, Dr Rajiv, Prof. 

Jayaseelan, Dr Malavika, Dr Ramanjaneya Reddy, and Dr Mong for encouraging the students 

and actively participating in the discussions. Mr V. Srinivasarao (Asst. Librarian) was 

instrumental in setting up SWAYAM in a short period. 

Dr Jammy expressed his gratitude to the Vice-Chancellor, Prof V. S. Rao, Deputy Dean 

Academic affairs Dr B. Siva Kumar and the entire University management for their support in 

making this a possible endeavour and its glorifying success. 

 


